THE RIGHT WORSHIPFUL THE LORD MAYOR OF WESTMINSTER
COUNCILLOR HAMZA TAOUZZALE

S

Thursday 9th October 2023

| am writing to convey the City of Westminster’s sincerest condolences on the passing of your founder,
Venerable Master Hsing Yun.

This is a significant event for the Fo Guang Shan Buddhist order. Our thoughts are with the order as
you remember Master Yun and reflect on his life of teachings that inspired and changed the lives of
many around the world.

The Fo Guang Shan Temple in Westminster has shared wisdom, spread compassion, and promoted the
peace of Buddhism in our community for many years. We are grateful for the temple’s involvement in
the Westminster Faith Exchange.

Please do ensure our deepest sympathies are extended to your headquarters in Taiwan, as well as the
Buddhist Light International Association.

Yours sincerely,

Councillor Hamza Taouzzale

The Right Worshipful the Lord Mayor of Westminster

Lord Mayor's Parlour, Westminster City Hall, 64 Victoria Street, London, SW1E 6QP
Tel: 020 7641 2241
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